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Trans Link Systems B.V. (Translink) is responsible for the content 
of the website https://ovpay.app. Although we do everything we 
can to keep it up to date, complete and correct, please let us 
know if you come across anything that is unclear, incorrect or 
outdated. You can report this through the website 
https://ovpay.nl/en/contact. Your feedback is appreciated and we 
will do our best to use it to improve our website. 
 
Translink is not liable for any damage or loss caused by visiting 
this website. Nor is it liable if changed, inaccurate or incomplete 
information on this website causes damage or loss. The same 
applies if this website cannot be accessed or consulted. 
 
Translink can use hyperlinks to refer to websites under the 
management of other parties. Translink is neither responsible 
nor liable for the content, specific data or information on these 
websites. 
 
Use of information, visual material and logos 
Translink holds the copyright to the content of this website 
(including the content, logos, images and design). If you would 
like to use any content, email us at info@ovpay.nl and we will 
see what we can do for you. 


